
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/17/2016 12:11:58 PM
Subject: VAG 420 protest

Greetings Mayor and Council-
I have been informed that there is a small group protesting at the VAG in preparation of the 420 event. VPD, 
Engineering and other departments are aware. We have contractors needing to block off the majority of the 
North plaza this week to work on the vault and stairs to prepare for the remainder of the construction work. 
So, we are intending to deter the setting up of structures.
Call or email if you have questions. I'll keep you posted as things evolve.
Thanks
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca

